
St. Joseph—Man for our 
Times 

Feast of St. Joseph the 
Worker 

Thursday, May 1 

9:30—11:30 am 

 

                 

 

 

 

Location:  Nazareth  

Fee:  Donation 

Facilitator: Irene Baker 

     Sister of St. Joseph 

 

Seniors’ Retreat 

Thursday May 8 

9:45—3:30 

This retreat is a chance 
for seniors to get 

together 

for a day of reflection 
and fun.  Lunch is 
compliments of the 

Knights of Columbus!   

A celebration of the 
Eucharist at 2:45 will 

conclude the day. 

 

Location:  Emmaus 

Fee:  No fee 

Facilitators:  Irene 
Baker CSJ, Ann Walsh,  

Fr. Roger Lavoie 
 

Returning to Spirit 
Reconciliation 

Workshop 
 

                   May 12-16 
                   9:00—5:00 
                  (Each  day) 

 
The RTS Reconciliation 
Workshop is a five day 

intensive workshop.  
The first two days are 
separate for Aboriginal 

and Non-aboriginal 
participants.  The last 
three days provide a 

“coming together” of the 
two groups. 

 
The requirement for 

participation is 
completion of a RTS  

5 day workshop.  

Come Join Us At DRC! 
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REGISTRATION IS REQUIRED  

FOR ALL PROGRAMS 

Phone:250-964-4475 

Email: drc@pgdiocese.bc.ca 

Online:  www.domanorenewalcentre.org 

 

Being Missionaries To 
Our Own Children 

Friday, May 23 

9:30—3:00 pm 

 

Father Ron Rolheiser (on 
DVD) leads us on a 
journey of discovery 

through Scripture and 
history on facing the 

challenge of passing on 
the faith to future 

generations—most of all, 
our own children! 

A light lunch will be 
provided. 

Location:  Emmaus 

Fee:  $30.00 
Facilitators:  Dorothy 
Ryan CSJ and Irene Baker 
CSJ 

 
Walking Retreat 

Saturday, May 31 

9:30—3:30 

Come and enjoy exercise 
and the breathtaking 

beauty of Eskers Park. 

Eucharist will be 
celebrated in the forest 
setting as part of our 

retreat. 

Caution:  Some paths are 

a little steep. 

Bring a bag lunch;  
wear comfortable shoes. 

 

Location:  Meet at Christ 
Our Saviour parking lot 

Fee:  No Fee 

Guide:  Fr. Richard             
Beaudette, OMI  

Christian 
Meditation 

Mondays, 

May 5, 26 
 7:00—8:00 pm 

 
Location:  Galilee 
NO FEE 
Facilitator:  Elizabeth  
             Poilievre, FCJ 

Patron Saint of: 

 Canada, 

 All workers, 

 Fathers, 

 And more! 

Movies With Meaning 
My Sister’s Keeper 

                   
                    Sunday,  

                May 4 
1:30—4:00  

 
Starring 

Cameron Diaz 
(See Brochure for details) 

Popcorn and Juice Provided 
 
Location:  Galilee 
Suggested Donation—
$5.00 
Facilitators:  Irene Baker 

CSJ and Dorothy Ryan CSJ 


